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16th March 2018 
 
 

Easter Bingo  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be holding an Easter Bingo on Thursday 22nd March at 7.00pm in the School Hall. 
 
Tickets will be available from the school office from Monday 19th March, costing £5.00 per person 
and including a book of bingo tickets.  
 
Last time we had an event in school, we trialled a ‘bring your own’ drinks system, which seemed to 
work very well, so we will do the same again.  
 
Tickets for the bingo must be purchased ahead of time as there will be no admission on the door.   
PLEASE NOTE: This is a strictly Over 18s event - please do not purchase tickets for anyone who is 
under 18 as we reserve the right to refuse admission if they are or appear to be under age. 
 
I do hope as many parents, grandparents and families as possible will join us again for this popular 
event and don’t forget to bring your own drinks with you! 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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